
January 28, 2021
COVID-19—Regional lockdown
 
At 12:01 a.m. today, the regions of Toronto and Peel were moved into lockdown as per the Keeping
Ontario Safe and Open Framework.
 
The College has received confirmation that health services can remain open and that no additional
restrictions have been placed on health professionals in the lockdown zones. The Chief Medical
Office of Health’s Directive #2, the Ministry of Health COVID-19 Operational Requirements: Health
Sector Restart, and the College’s Reopening Guidelines continue to apply to all naturopaths in
Ontario.
 
We will ensure that any additional information and guidance is shared with you as soon as it becomes
available.
 
If you have any questions, e-mail us at general@collegeofnaturopaths.on.ca.
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